
From: Edgar AM <edgar.alejos@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 3:49 PM 

To: Peter Domine 

Subject: Comment for Marietta 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

Edgar Alejos 

 

I reviewed the proposal and have the following comments: 

 

Sidewalk needed: 

There is a commercial project across street on Keubler currently under construction and a 

residential project on Battle creek already approved as far I know. This will increase vehicle 

flow on the 27th Street;  and half section from Marietta to Keubler has no sidewalk. I see 

almost daily someone walking or even a family of four. It is a safety issue that needs to be 

deal with to avoid any significant accidents. 

 

It is even worse when it rains and having a hill that reduces visibility. in that same section. 
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